Cataloging Committee

February 23, 2004

MLN

Suzette Lowe called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m at the WVLC.  Present were Eva McGuire, Cherie Davis, Christy Carver, Virginia Rubenstein, Heather Campbell, Suzette Lowe, Linda Adkins, Judy Stemple, Hazel Stewart, Danny McMillion.

The first order of business was to elect a chair of the committee.  Eva McGuire nominated Suzette Lowe.  Danny McMillion seconded.  There were no further nominations.  Suzette was elected by acclamation. 

The second order of business was the selection of permissions/function for Level I, II and III catalogers.  Suzette passed out the Authorized Function list from Innovative and opened the floor for discussion and recommendation of permissions for each level.

A consensus of permissions for each cataloging level was reached.  Suzette will type those up for February 24,  MLN executive board meeting.  

Heather then walked the attendees through the ‘files received by Innovative Interfaces week of Jan 12, 2004.”  The group decided which marc record fields to keep in MLN records based on a consensus of the catalogers present, Innovative protocols and marc standards.  Heather will compile the list and send to Brian Raitz by February 27, 2004.

Basic Form for reporting bad marc records:  Judy Stemple presented a standard form for reporting bad cataloging to be used by anyone who wanted to submit a record to the cataloging committee for review.  The form will be presented to the executive board on Feb. 24, 2004.  Criteria for deciding what constitutes “bad cataloging” will be formulated at a later date.

The group reviewed the MARC record tags.  Heather said that most of them were pretty standard. She made one suggestion having to do with searching children’s material subject headings and medical subject headings.  The decision of the group was to request that Innovative to index the following:  650._1 and 650._2.  Heather agreed to review the list to see if there were any other sub fields that needed to be indexed.

Christy Carver was given a number of issues to discuss with Innovative and she will let the group know as she gets the answers.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:   ____Danny McMillion_______
